
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recruitment – Lay Members of Disciplinary Committees 
 
The NRPSI invites applications from those wishing to serve as lay members on our 
disciplinary panels to help us maintain standards amongst the profession of public 
service interpreting. A lay person for these purposes is a person who is neither a 
Registrant, nor an employee or officer of an interpreting organisation and has no 
significant connection with any of these. 
 
Disciplinary procedures comprise consideration at two stages: the investigatory 
stage and the committee stage. The procedures are detailed in the Disciplinary 
Framework and Procedures which may be found on the NRPSI website 
(www.nrpsi.org.uk) where there is also a wealth of information about the interpreting 
profession.  
 
Panel members receive a fee of £150 per complete day they work, and if required to 
travel, reasonable expenses will be reimbursed.  
 
Candidates must have an interest in the maintenance of standards and should have 
experience in complaints handling, particularly in a regulatory/professional conduct 
context. They need to be able to demonstrate fairness and impartiality and the ability 
to maintain confidentiality about this work. 
 
If you wish to apply please send your CV and a short statement of how you meet the 
requirements to chairman@nrpsi.org.uk by 23rd May 2016. Candidates are asked to 
specify whether they wish to be considered for the investigatory or committee panels 
(or both). Interviews of shortlisted candidates will be carried out by members of the 
NRPSI Board. 
 
 
 
 
Dated 25th April 2016 
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